
 

 

TOWN OF WASAGA BEACH  

Watermain and Forcemain Replacement 

under Nottawasaga River near 

Schoonertown Bridge 

CONTRACT NO. PW2022-25 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Please be advised that River Road West- Eastbound lanes will be reduced to one lane from 28th 

Street South across the Schoonertown Bridge to Oxbow Park Drive. This is required to replace 

the existing watermain and forcemain under the Nottawasaga River. The proposed works are 

expected to begin the week of June 20th, 2022 with completion by September 16, 2022. 

 The lane reduction limits are shown below. 

 
Please note that delays are expected during high traffic volume times.  

If you have any specific questions or concerns during construction, please contact the following: 

Town of Wasaga Beach Ainley Group 

Dave Hatherley Gustavo Jacome 

Engineering Technician Contract Administrator 

30 Lewis Street, 280 Pretty River Parkway 

Wasaga Beach, ON, L9Z 1A1 Collingwood, ON, L9Y 4J5 

Ph: (705) 429-2540 Ext. 2317 Cell: (905) 460-6688 

engtech@wasagabeach.com gustavo.jacome@ainleygroup.com 

NOTICE issued June 20, 2022 


